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Britain bans Iraq Anti-War Protest

By Global Research
Global Research, October 01, 2007
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Region: Europe
Theme: Police State & Civil Rights

In-depth Report: IRAQ REPORT

On Monday 8 October the Stop the War Coalition will be marching from Trafalgar Square to
Parliament calling for all troops in Iraq to be brought home immediately.

After  a  series  of  relatively  co-operative meetings,  the police now say they have been
instructed not to allow the march to take place and that all demonstrations are banned
within a mile of Parliament whilst in session.

This is a new development which threatens our democratic rights. When Gordon Brown
became prime minister he promised to liberalise the laws on protest, saying that one of his
principles would be, “civil liberties safeguarded and enhanced”. Government ministers,
including Gordon Brown,  have lined up to support  the right  to protest  in  Burma.  It  is
important that these same ministers also defend the rights of people in this country to
protest peacefully.

We are determined to march to make our views known to parliament on 8 October, when
Gordon Brown will  make his  long awaited  statement  on  Iraq.  We urge everyone who
opposes the war policies of our government to join the call for all British troops to come
home immediately  and  to  help  defend  our  civil  liberties  now under  attack.  We  have
produced a petition calling on the authorities to review the decision to ban the march.
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